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Joint Manufacturing and Technology Center 
TACOM LCMC 
Rock Island, IL 61299-5000 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 
(MAIL CONTROL NUMBER 3020107) 

Dear COL Luders: 

In Memorandum dated January 26, 2015, you notified the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
and indicated that you wished to terminate your NRC radioactive materials license. The NRC 
staff has reviewed your submittal dated January 26, 2015. Based on its review, the staff has 
concluded that all licensable radioactive material has been removed from your facility and 
residual radioactive material attributable to licensed activities does not exceed current NRC 
criteria. 

Based on these conclusions no further remediation or actions with respect to NRC regulated 
material is required and NRC license number 12-00722-10 is hereby terminated. 

An environmental assessment for this action is not required, since this action is categorically 
excluded under 10 CFR 51.22(c) (20) (iii). 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (630) 829-9870. 
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